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The Bracken Control Group 

The Use of Asulam for Bracken Control in 2020 
 

The Sector Representatives of the Bracken Control Group have expressed concern about the 

restrictions in the draft Emergency Authorisation approval that will cover the use of Asulam 

for bracken control during 2020. 

 

In case this issue will be of interest to your readers, on behalf of the Group, I am forwarding a 

link to a briefing and short questionnaire, which is available on this link. 

 

At this stage the priority is to contact people who have experience of controlling bracken and 

provide them with an accurate summary of the position, and the questionnaire seeks to gather 

some basic information from respondents.  

 

Input from others with knowledge about bracken control will also be welcome. 

 

This initial approach may be followed by an additional questionnaire to establish the views of 

respondents about the actions that they would like to see taken. 

 

The BCG will be grateful for your support with this initiative. 

 

 

 

Additional information: 

Bracken Control website 

Bracken Briefings: these are a series of short briefings that have been prepared to summarise 

the current situation. 

mailto:info@brackencontrol.co.uk
https://forms.gle/atDWpCp9uJruHyYm9
https://www.brackencontrol.co.uk/
https://www.brackencontrol.co.uk/bracken-briefings-2019

